
Project Update: July 2007 
 
We are implementing development activities in the coastal belt of the Bay-of-Bengal in 
Guntur, Prakasham and Krishna Districts of Andhra Pradesh, South India. In fact, we 
approached you with the aforesaid project prior to the Tsunami calamity of December 2004.  
 
In July 2005, the grant amount has been realized into our Bank Account and we completed 
the project with delay of a couple of months. We submitted the final report along with the 
necessary enclosures and Financial Statement approved by the Chartered Accountant. 
 
At this juncture, we wish to inform you that due to Tsunami the salinity of ground water 
changed and people are finding it very difficult to get potable drinking water. SFIRD wish to 
address this basic problem in 23 villages comprising of Traditional Marine Fisher - Folk, 
Dalits and Converted Christians with the support of RSG. We are in the process of finalizing 
the data / water needs assessment study with people's participation and will be submitting 
you the same within the very near future. 
 


